
Please generate a correspondence through the TCB filing  system and upload the 
following FCC statement  in the correspondence exhibit before grant. NO response is 
needed by grantee: 
 
 

1. As discussed with the FCC, signal specific SAR probe calibration procedures 
have not been fully established by SAR measurement standards. Since the 
maximum SAR is low, a special one time consideration has been allowed. Future 
SAR measurements using signal specific SAR probe calibration will need to be 
filed with the FCC until procedures are fully established in SAR standards. 

 
2. Please note that the reference lines in the SAR measurement linearity plots are 

incorrect. Reference line is established using measured points corresponding to 
probe sensors operating in the square law region; typically with the DUT 
operating at less than 20mW. The power at less than 20mW are used to establish 
the slope for the reference line for comparison with other measured SAR values to 
establish the error margin. The result are showing an over-estimation of about 
12%. 


